
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appointed Committee Members on Trustees’ Literature Committee 
 
Deadline: April 15, 2025.The trustees’ Literature Committee has openings for two (2) 
Appointed Committee Members (ACMs). We are searching for appropriate individuals to 
fill these positions and would appreciate any recommendations. 
 
In keeping with the recommendations of the 2024 General Service Conference that:  

1) "a pamphlet on the Asian and Asian-American alcoholic in A.A. be developed,” and  
2) “a pamphlet on the transgender alcoholic in A.A. be developed,” 

the trustees’ Literature Committee saw the need to initiate the search for two Appointed 
Committee Members (ACMs). Each ACM will serve as the leader of a working group for 
pamphlet development. 
 
Some of the qualities most desirable for these ACM openings are: 

• Expertise in and/or familiarity with the use of current technology and 
communications tools. 

• Availability for meetings of this trustees’ committee held during General Service 
Board weekends (usually the last weekend in January, July and October), as well 
as one meeting during the annual General Service Conference.  

• Available time for participation in subcommittees of the trustees’ committee, as 
appointed. 

• At least five years of continuous sobriety. 
• The ability to work within the committee structure. 
• Experience in A.A. service, and in carrying the message to either: 

1) Asian and Asian-American alcoholics, or 
2) Transgender alcoholics. 

 
In seeking applications for all vacancies in Alcoholics Anonymous, the Fellowship is 
committed to creating a large applicant file of qualified persons that reflects the 
inclusiveness and diversity of A.A. itself. To obtain a resume form for this opening, please 
call the Literature desk at G.S.O. (212) 870-3019, or email literature@aa.org. Resumes 
should be returned to the General Service Office by April 15, 2025. 
 
The members of the trustees’ Literature Committee and the members of the trustees’ 
Nominating Committee thank you for your kind consideration.  
 
Yours in Fellowship, 

Rainer LeFebvre 
Rainer LeFebvreSecretary,  
trustee’s Literature Committee 


